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Broad River Boat Landing and Courtesy Dock Temporarily Closed 
 
Starting at 12 noon on Monday, July 20, 2015, the ground-out floating courtesy dock at the Broad River 
Boat Landing will be temporarily closed.  Three sections of the dock need to be removed to enable repairs.  
The adjacent boat landing will likewise be closed.  The dock and boat landing are expected to be open by 
Wednesday, July 22, 2015, depending on tidal currents and weather conditions.   
 
For a complete listing of Beaufort County’s public boat landings, click here. 
 

http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/public-works/Boat-Landings.php

